
Hello All,  
 
I will be unable to attend the conference call due to end of year school activities ( yes we are still 
in school down here!)  Here is my report: 
 
Zone Team: 
The zone application for athletes wishing to participate has been finalized, posted on the VSI 
Website and emailed out to all coaches and team contacts. Mary, Jessica, and Maureen will be 
monitoring the process with Mary handling the Paypal payments.  The online form is by far the 
best option as all of those involved can view the document responses as they come in. The forms 
application is time stamped to show when it was submitted and with Mary handling the 
payments, we can easily see that the deadlines were met. 
 
One thing that I think we may want to consider is being generous this first year with refunds as 
not only were we late in getting the information posted but we had people signup without 
knowing how much its going to cost each swimmer. I don't think families are naive in that this 
meet is cheap, but the final number may change the affordability of the meet.  While I agree this 
policy needs to be rigid, I think we should be able to allow families to withdrawal without 
penalty once the final cost is posted which I believe will be very soon. Just my thought 
however… 
 
Coaches for Zone Team: We will be working closely with the Coaches Committee to see to it 
our team is outfitted with coaches. To date: Two coaches have applied with the addition of one 
potential Head Coach Candidate. 
 
Awards have been ordered for our Champ meets.  
 
Thanks 
 
Scott 
 


